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 KyPQC Next Steps 
• The 6th annual KyPQC meeting had over 100 in-person attendees and 

over 75 virtual attendees. If you missed the meeting, the recordings 
will be available on the KyPQC website soon. 

• The 2024 Kentucky Fatherhood Summit is October 14-16, 2024, in 
Lexington KY. For more details and to register, click HERE.  

• The next KyPQC Steering Committee meeting is on Thursday, 
December 12, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 

• If you missed a webinar, visit the official KyPQC website to access 
recordings of previous sessions. Past KyPQC webinars are also  
available for CEUs on the Train platform.  

        

                                      

 

 
 

 

SHIFT Grants 

The Foundation for a Healthy Kentucky, 
with Vital Strategies and the Kentucky 
Opioid Response Effort, has announced 
11 organizations selected for the Shaping 
a Healthy and Inclusive Future Together 
(SHIFT) grant program, which aims to 
reduce overdose deaths among Black, 
Indigenous, and People of Color. To learn 
more, click below. 

 

Implicit Bias Training  

The KyPQC is partnering with the March 
of Dimes to offer healthcare 
professionals the Implicit Bias Training, 
"Awareness to Action: Dismantling Bias 
in Maternal and Infant Healthcare." This 
training will be available to KyPQC 
stakeholders in early 2025. Click the box 
below for more information on the 
training and its objectives,   

KY AWHONN Conference 

The Kentucky Association of Women’s 
Health, Obstetric and Neonatal Nurses (KY 
AWHONN) Conference will be held 
October 17-18, 2024, at Baptist Health 
Lexington. This in-person event will feature 
expert insights on women's health, 
obstetrics, and neonatal nursing. To attend 
and learn more information, click below.  

Kentucky Perinatal Quality Collaborative 
KyPQC BULLETIN 

Learn More 
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https://www.ccffky.org/copy-of-why-we-do-it
http://www.kypqc.org/past-webinars
https://www.train.org/ky/home
https://healthy-ky.org/shift-grants
https://uky.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6ESgLIssHQgZBNY
https://uky.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6ESgLIssHQgZBNY
https://uky.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6ESgLIssHQgZBNY
https://uky.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6ESgLIssHQgZBNY
https://uky.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6ESgLIssHQgZBNY
https://www.marchofdimes.org/our-work/health-professionals/implicit-bias-training
https://kentucky.awhonn.org/events/

